
Newsletter 15.11.2019 

 Emerald News 
We have had many discussions this week as it is Anti-bullying week focusing on what bullying is 
and how we can spread kindness instead. We have used Jigsaw and the anti-bullying alliance 
resources. We will be continuing our discussions into the next couple of weeks about strategies of 
how we deal with bullying if it occurs in the school. We celebrated our similarities and differences 
this week on odd sock day.  

 

  

 

This week the children have written fact files about their under the sea creature they researched at 
home! We discussed using sub-headings and non-fiction books in guided reading.  

The children have been creating their own colour wheels by mixing primary colours to make 
secondary colours. In geography we had an interesting conversation about the world and focused 
on the 7 continents in the world.  

We had a visitor this week from a member of the RNLI , he discussed all that they do and how to 
stay safe on the beach. We handed over the money raised and he was very appreciative! Thank you 
all for your support with this. 

 

 

 

 

In PE this term, the children will be focusing on gym movements. This week we started with gym 
shapes to develop flexibility and posture. Some of these moves are sitting in pike, straddle and tuck. 
The children need to ensure their backs are up straight, toes are pointed and core holding strong.  

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas performance dates: Monday 9th December @2:00pm  

                                                     Wednesday 11th December @10:00am 

Miss Tyler   


